
  
 

BROADMEADOWS FARM 
English and Western Riding Instruction 

Summer Riding Day Program 
Limited Horse Boarding Available 

 

NO Rentals 

 

CALLING ALL 
NEW LIFE BUSINESS 

OWNERS!!! 
 

     If you are a member or regular 
attender of New Life Christian Church 
and own a business, we invite you to 
advertise in our monthly newsletter!  
The cost is just $25.00 per month.  

 

 

“Let’s Get Back Into The Swing 
Of Things And Worship God 
Regularly!!!” 
 

     It’s that time of year where we say 
“goodbye” to summer and say “Hello” to 
getting back into a regular schedule.  We think 
of “Back to School” and “Back to Work”...how 
about thinking of getting back to regular 
worship?  
 
     New Life is a great place to meet new friends 
and find the encouragement you need to make it 
through these difficult times.  Our Sunday 
morning service blends the traditional with the 
contemporary, so there’s something for 
everyone’s taste.  In addition to our worship 
services, we offer a variety of ministries to meet 
the needs of your family. 
 
     Our Official Fall Kick Off is September 22, 
2024.  Check out the weekly schedule and see 
where you and your family fit in...then join us 
for worship, fellowship and fun! 

Sunday Morning 
 
8:15 A.M. - 9:15 A.M. - Sunday School for All Ages 
9:15 A.M. - 9:45 A.M. - Fellowship Time 
10:00 A.M. - Morning Worship Service 
                      Children’s Church for Children in  
                       3rd Grade and younger 
 

Wednesday Night 
 
5:00 P.M. - 6:15 P.M. - Family Night Dinner 
                                      (Served for a nominal fee for  
                                       those attending Family Night  
                                       Programs) 
 
6:30 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. - Family Night Programs 
                                     (This includes a time of study for  
                                      adult while children and youth  
                                      attend age appropriate youth  
                                      groups 
 
     Bible Studies for Men and Women take place during 
the week as well as special monthly activities for children 
and youth! 
 

There’s Something For Everyone, 
So Come Be A Part Of The Family. 

 931 Stony Hill Rd. Yardley, PA 19067 



Dr. Norman J. Leve, Jr. 
SENIOR PASTOR 

nleve@comcast.net 
 

Bonnie L. Glover 
ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR/BOOKKEEPER 

  
Beverly M. Dye 

ORGANIST/PIANIST/CHOIR DIRECTOR 
 

Norb & Erin Kuznicki 
DIRECTORS OF YOUTH 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 
 
7:00 A.M. -  
Men's Prayer and 
Bible Study at 
Golden Dawn 
Diner 

 
 
 

4 5 6 7 

8 
Communion 

Sunday 
 
10:00 A.M.– 
Worship Service/ 
Children’s Church 
 

9 10 
 
7:00 A.M. -  
Men's Prayer and 
Bible Study at 
Golden Dawn 
Diner 

11 12 
6:00 P.M. - Choir 
Dinner 
7:00 P.M.- 
Kick Off Choir 
Rehearsal  

13 
 
 

14 
 
 

15 
 
10:00 A.M.– 
Worship Service/ 
Children’s Church 

16 
 
1:00 P.M. -  
Senior Women 
Growing In Grace 
Crafting Project 

17 
 
7:00 A.M. -  
Men's Prayer and 
Bible Study at 
Golden Dawn 
Diner 
 

7:00 P.M. -  
Deacons Meeting 
 
 

18 
 
7:00 P.M. -  
Usherettes 
Meeting 

19 
 
7:00 P.M.- 
Choir Rehearsal  
 
 

20 
 
 

21 
8:30 A.M.— 
3:00 P.M. - New 
Life Crafters 
 

22 
 
 
Kick Off Sunday 
 
8:15 A.M.- 
Sunday School 
9:15 A.M.- 
Fellowship Time  
10:00 A.M.– 
Worship Service/ 
Children’s Church 

23 24 
 
7:00 A.M. -  
Men's Prayer and 
Bible Study at 
Golden Dawn 
Diner 
10:00 A.M.- 
Ladies’ Bible Study 

25 
5:00 P.M. -  
6:15 P.M. 
Family Night 
Dinner 
6:30 P.M.- 
Family Night 
Programs 

26 
7:00 P.M.- 
Choir Rehearsal  

27 28 
 
 

29 
 

8:15 A.M.- 
Sunday School 
9:15 A.M.- 
Fellowship Time  
10:00 A.M.– 
Worship Service/ 
Children’s Church 
Operation 
Christmas Child 
Shoebox 
Distribution 

30 
 

 
 
 

   
 

  
 
 

September 2024      New Life Choir Rehearsals will begin on Thursday, 
September 12th, with dinner at 6:00 P.M. followed by 
rehearsal from 7:00 P.M. - 8:30 P.M.  If the Lord has 
put a song in your heart, we have a chair waiting for 
you!  Choir rehearsals regularly take place each 

Thursday night from 7:00 P.M. - 8:30 P.M. as we prepare to sing 
for weekly worship services.  No need to try out...just come and join 
us!!!  Stop by the table in the lobby and fill our a Choir Registration 
Form (we also want to be prepared for dinner on our first evening!)   
     Do you play an instrument?  Maybe the Lord is calling you to 
dust it off and join the orchestra as they minister in each morning 
service!  Plan to be a part of these exciting ministries.  For more 
information, see Beverly Dye (Choir) or Bonnie Glover (Orchestra).  

Thank You To All Who Helped With 
Our Anniversary Celebration 

 
     Words cannot express 
our gratitude for all of the 
individuals who helped 
make our 31st Anniversary 
Celebration so successful.  
It takes many hands to put 
together an event of this 
size.  From those who ran 
the errands and picked up 
food, to the set up crew, cooks, serving crew, and clean 
up team, all working together...are certainly most 
appreciated. 
     A special word of thanks to Joseph the Camel, for 
bringing Gideon the donkey, their special friends from 
Noah’s Ark Petting Zoo as well as Kim Mooney and her 
family! Your willingness to serve the Lord with God’s 
creatures is greatly appreciated. 
     Thank you to all of those who contributed to our 
Anniversary Offering.  Your “over and above” giving is 
certainly appreciated and will help us fulfill our financial 
obligations.  If you’d would still like to participate in our 
Anniversary Offering, it’s not too late.  Envelopes are 
available on the table in the Lobby! 



 
JOIN US FOR  

WORLD COMMUNION SUNDAY 
     Join your fellow believers on 
Sunday, October 6th, as we join with 
Christians around the world in 
celebration of the Sacrament of 
Holy Communion. We invite you to 
partake in this commemoration of 
the Last Supper as Jesus 

commanded us to “Do this in remembrance of Me”. 
As a reminder, should you need to supply your own 
bread for health or any other reason, it will be 
consecrated with the Communion elements.  
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE BAPTIZED 
BY IMMERSION? 

     On Sunday, September 
29th, we will be holding an 
Immersion Baptism as part of 
our morning worship service.  
It’s not too late if you would 
like to participate!  If you would 
like to make a public profession 
of your faith in this manner, 
please stop by the church office and have your name 
placed on the list of those being baptized.  

 JOIN US FOR  
FAMILY NIGHT MINISTRIES 

     J o i n  u s  o n 
Wednesday, September 
25th, as our Family Night 
Dinner and Programs 
resume. If you have never 
attended before, now is a 

great time to start!!! There’s something for everyone 
from Childcare, to Youth Groups, to a Bible Study 
for adults.  
     Our evening begins with An “All You Can Eat” 
dinner for those attending the programs. Dinner is 
served from 5:00 P.M. to 6:15 P.M. for the low cost 
of $6.50 per adult and $4.00 for children ages 3-11 
(children ages 2 and under are free). All of our 
programs will begin at 6:30 P.M., following dinner.  
Our adults will be watching and discussing “The 
Chosen - Season 4” with Pastor Leve in the 
Sanctuary.  Age appropriate youth groups will meet 
at the same time for children ages 3 through teens 
in 12th grade!  Nursery care is available as well. 
     Be sure to join us for this great time of fun, 
fellowship and study. 

SENIOR WOMEN  
GROWING IN GRACE 

     Our Senior Women 
Growing In Grace will be 
resuming their monthly 
meetings soon!.  If you 
are a woman, age 60 or 
older and single for any 

reason, you are invited to join this great 
fellowship.  Each regular monthly meeting 
includes a variety of activities, a time of 
devotions, and, of course, great refreshments!   
 Monday, September 16th - You’re invited to 

meet in the dining room at 1:00 P.M. to help 
finish up some craft projects for Operation 
Christmas Child. 

 Monday, October 7th - The Kick Off 
Meeting will take place in the dining room.  
Be sure to join in this great time of fun and 
fellowship. 

For more information, contact Beverly Dye. 

September 25th 
Parmesan Chicken 
Baked Potatoes  
Vegetables 
Rolls & Butter 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 
 
October 2nd 
Cheese Steaks 
French Fries 
Baked Beans 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 
 
October 9th 
Chicken & Biscuits 
Cinnamon Apples 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 
 
October 16th 
Spaghetti 
Meatballs 
Italian Bread & Butter 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 

October 23rd 
Cheeseburgers 
Onion Rings 
Baked Beans 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 
 
October 30th 
Ham w/ Pineapple Sauce 
Scalloped Potatoes 
Vegetables 
Rolls & Butter 
Salad Bar 
Dessert 
 
November 6th 
Movie Night Meal 
Hot Dogs 
Chips 
Popcorn/Pretzels 
Ice Cream 
Soda 

FAMILY NIGHT YOUTH GROUPS  
FOR CHILDREN AND TEENS 

     All children and youth will want to join us on 
Wednesday nights for our Family Night Youth 
Groups! We will meet in the back of the church for 
a time of recreation and fellowship, along with a time 
of devotions.  There are age appropriate groups for 
both children and youth.  If you can, join us for 
dinner anytime from 5:00 P.M. - 6:15 P.M. that 
would be great!  Then head right to the back of the 
church at 6:30 P.M. for a great time of fellowship 
with others your age!  Be part of a great night of 
fun! 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH MEET 
FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL 

     Sunday Schoo l  f o r 
children and youth meets each 
Sunday morning from 8:15 
A.M. - 9:15 A.M.  There are 
classes for Pre-school age 
through High School Seniors 
and Nursery for infants and 
toddlers.   
     Public or private school isn't enough to get 
your kids through the tough times we’re facing 
today...they need a good solid Spiritual 
foundation.  Yes...you can say they can get that at 
home...but are they?  Give your children and 
youth the tools they need to help them navigate 
life...bring them to Sunday School each week! 

JUNIOR & SENIOR HIGH YOUTH 
FUN AT “FUNZILLA” 

     The Junior and Senior High Youth Group 
will have a fun time at “Funzilla” in Fairless 
Hills.  What is “Funzilla”?  It’s an indoor 
attraction that includes many activities such as 
trampolines, an obstacle course, climbing walls, 
arcade games and more!  Following our fun, 
we’ll enjoy dinner together.  The cost for this 
event is $15 per person.  Be watching for a 
confirmed date and time announcement.  For 
additional information, see Norb and Erin 
Kuznicki. 



     We are in need of some volunteers to 
help with the ministries of New Life this fall.  
There’s a place for you to serve.  Pick an 
area from those listed below, then contact the 
Church Office. 

Sound Booth 

Slide Operator - 1 
Camera Operator - 1 

Sound Board - 1 

Wednesday Night Kitchen Ministries 

Kitchen Dinner Prep/Servers - 4 
Kitchen Dinner Clean Up Workers - 6 

JOIN PASTOR LEVE FOR  
ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

     The Adult Sunday School Class 
will resume on Sunday, September 
22nd at 8:15 A.M.  This one hour 
class will be led by Pastor Leve, as 
he continues to lead you on a journey 
through the Bible, using the book 
entitled, “The Ultimate Infographic 
Guide to the Bible”. This study will 
give you a “Bird’s-Eye view of the 

Bible, while helping to equip you to understand the 
significance of every part of the Bible, and witness how 
each incredible truth God makes known to His people is 
relevant to you today.  The class will resume with the 
Books of Poetry...Job, Psalms, Proverbs, Ecclesiastes, 
and Song of Solomon. Pastor Leve would like to see all 
the adults of New Life join this study and learn more of 
the basics and background of God’s Word.  If you 
missed the first session, it’s never too late to join in!!! 
Sign up in the Lobby to be a part of this great time of 
learning and fellowship with other adults from New Life. 
 

FAMILY NIGHT ADULT STUDY 
“The Chosen” - Season 4 

     On Wednesday Nights 
beginning September 25th, as 
part of our Family Night 
Programs, Pastor Leve will be 
leading a study on “The Chosen 
- Season 4”. Come watch the 

movie, then share in a brief discussion of the following: 
 

• Introduction/Promises 
• Confessions 
• Moon to Blood 
• Calm Before 
• Sitting, Serving, Scheming 
• Dedication 
• The Last Sign 

 
     If you've never attended Family Night Bible Study 
before, you will be richly blessed!  

LADIES’ BIBLE STUDY  
BEGINS 

     Marge McCarty will be 
continuing the Ladies’ Bible 
Study Session on the 
Biblical Book of Acts 
b e g i n n i n g  T u e s d a y , 
September 24th, at 10:00 
A.M. There are hundreds of 
key people, events, and 
places within the Book of 
Acts!  This study will help 
you not only understand but see key concepts 
for this book of the Bible at a glance! See how 
the true accounts in the book of Acts speak to 
our modern-day church, missionary work, and 
the spiritual lives of Christians today. If you 
haven’t joined in before...it’s never too late!!! 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
CONTINUES… 

     The Men’s Bible Study which meets at 
7:00 A.M. each Tuesday morning at The 
Golden Dawn Diner in Levittown, continues 
their study using John MacArthur’s book 
entitled,  “Ephesians: Our Immeasurable 
Blessings In Christ”.  The believers in 
Ephesus are discouraged and need a reminder 
of God’s grace and love, the blessings they 
have in Jesus Christ, and their commitment to 
holiness.  In response, Paul writes this letter 
of encouragement to them as a refresher 
course in New Testament doctrine and how to 
model Christian behavior.  If you haven’t 
attended before, it’s a perfect time to start.  
Join them each week for a time of fellowship 
and study.  For more information, see John 
Karsnitz.   

 

NEW LIFE CRAFTERS 
     The New Life Crafters will hold their 
monthly crafting session on Saturday, 
September 21st from 8:30 A.M. - 3:00 
P.M. (Please note the time change).  If 
you enjoy crafting and fellowship, this 

is the group for you!!!  Bring your craft projects to 
work on, or come learn a new one!  Can’t stay the 
whole day?  No problem!  Come when you can and 
leave when you must!!!  Currently, there are several 
people who would like to learn to crochet.  If you or 
someone you know can crochet and are willing to teach 
some of our crafters, please contact Linda Taormina. 

     Many of you have been wondering if we will be 
participating in “Operation Christmas Child, the 
ministry of the Samaritan’s Purse Organization.  
The answer is “yes”! 
     Beginning Sunday, September 29th, you will 
see pre-printed shoeboxes on the platform.  Take 
a box or two, fill them with the requested items 
and return them to the church by the end of 
October. 
     Why are we telling you this now?  Back to 
School items are currently on sale, so you may 
wish to do your shopping now in preparation! 
     You can help a child by putting a smile on 
their face and Jesus in their heart! 

 

     Three boys are in the schoolyard 
bragging about their fathers. 

     The first boy says, “My Dad 
scribbles a few words on a piece of 
paper, he calls it a poem, they give 
him $50.” 

     The second boy says, “That's 
nothing. My Dad scribbles a few 
words on a piece of paper, he calls it a 
song, they give him $100.” 

     The third boy says, “I got you both 
beat. My Dad scribbles a few words 
on a piece of paper, he calls it a 
sermon. And it takes eight people 
with baskets to collect all the money!” 

USHERETTES REMINDER  
     Cal l ing a l l  New Li fe 
Usherettes.  This is a reminder 
of your meeting at the church 
on Wednesday, September 18th 
at 7:00 P.M.  You should have 
received a notice in the mail.  If 
you did not, please contact the church office so we can 
get one to you.  If you are unable to attend, please let 
the office know. 
     ***Rest assured, men, we’ll be getting together 
with you in the near future as well!*** 


